
PAC Meeting Minutes 
Monday, April 13, 2015 
 
In Attendance:  Melissa Tannahill, Theresa Hunt, Kristin Bowler, Heidi Wiebe, Bonnie 
Boux, Trevor Keam, Angie Taylor-Ungeran 
 
Called to order: 6:00pm 
 
Motion to adopt agenda First - Angie 
Second – Bonnie 
 
Motion to adopt March 9th Minutes tabled to next meeting 
 
Chair Report  

- see report 
- Garage Sale: 1,000 flyers was too much, go to 700 next year 
- Gave extra flyers to Trevor for more delivery/delivery to local businesses 
- Kristin to ask Mrs. Kantyluk for float cheque 
- Bonnie, Angie and possibly Trevor to do set up on Friday 
- 8am on Saturday morning – Melissa will work all day and bring help 
- Kristin and Melissa will take care of garage sale signs around the 

neighborhood 
- No candy kabobs this year 
- Melissa and Bonnie will take leftovers to Value Village 
- Mrs. Hunt will pick up coffee and donuts 
- Greening Project: Rachel looking at playground packages and working on 

grants 
- 3 Staff members on committee 
- Engineer agreed to look at plan at no charge 
- Fundraising: New ides to be discussed at next meeting 
- Appreciation Lunch: Price of KE lunch went up from $133.70 to $151.25 
- Melissa to purchase water, punch and plates, napkins etc 
- Melissa will pick up lunch 
- Kristin and Melissa will set up lunch 
- Meeting Dates 

o May 26, 2014 – Elections, Fundraising ideas, Kindergarten 
orientation and Open House 

o September Meeting – September 21st 
 

Treasurer  
- Projects we will have approx. $2,250 at start of next year 

 
Hot Lunch 

- Next hot lunch date:  May 5th 



o Will charge higher price for chips 
o Last Hot lunch of year on June 17th (field day) – hot dogs, supplies 

needed 
o Bonnie is moving and has to step down as Co-Hot Lunch 

Coordinator 
o Hot lunches for next year were set up: Nov 18, Feb 2, May 5, Field 

Day 
 
School Report 

- see report 
- Banners that children made will be displayed at the Human Rights 

Museum on May 8th 
- Mrs. Hunt reminded PAC about the financial support requests for 

chairs/blinds in the library 
- PAC suggested paying for chairs 
-  It was decided to see how much money is raised at the Garage Sale to 

determine how much PAC will contribute 
- Confirmed that there would be one class per grade next year 
- Computer room will be turned into class 
- Projecting 120-128 students next year 
- Melissa to mention that a Co-Hot Lunch Coordinator and Secretary are 

needed at Kindergarten orientation 
- Sherwood School Book Launch will be April 15th 

 
Meeting adjourned at 7:00 pm 
 


